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24th May 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
A phonic screening check will take place between Monday 6th June to Friday 10th June 
2022. This is a National check and all children in Year 1 will be screened.   
 
The phonics screening check is designed to confirm whether children have learnt phonic 
decoding to an appropriate standard. It also identifies children who need extra help to 
improve their decoding skills. 
 
You will receive the results of the phonic screening with the end of year report. 
 
Please contact your child’s class teacher if you would like any further information. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

S Neary 
 
Miss S Neary 
Headteacher 
 

 


